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Date: _________________ 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This student is member of my class in Early Childhood Education at Texas A&M University-Commerce. 


Student Name _______________________________________________


Campus-Wide ID _________________________________________ 


Student Email _______________________________________________ 


Student Phone ___________________________________________

To better understand the topic of early childhood education, our students must spend time in the field observing children in natural settings. The child(ren)’s participation is totally voluntary. There is no ‘practice teaching’ by my student – the assignment is simply to observe. Evidence of this assignment is available on our class website, from the course syllabus, or from the Observation Guidelines assignment. 

We sincerely appreciate your willingness to allow your child(ren) to be observed for about one hour. 

Please contact me if you have any questions about this assignment. 

Sincerely, 

Josh Thompson, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor Early Childhood Education 

Texas A&M University-Commerce 

903-886-5537
Josh.Thompson@tamuc.edu  

http://faculty.tamuc.edu/jthompson 
Department of Curriculum & Instruction
PO Box 3011, Commerce, Texas 75429-3011
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